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Dear Parents and Carers 

WINNERS! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge congratulations to the Year 5/6 Girls’ football team, who yesterday won the final of the Hampshire Cup 
after a hard-fought win against Hook-with-Warsash C of E Primary Academy at the Stoneham Park Complex in the 
pouring rain.  

An outstanding performance by all players! 

Thanks to Mr Potter and Mr Barnes for their amazing support and guidance again this season. This is our third final 
and second cup win in three years. What a record! 

Watch out for the ‘Journey to the Final’ in next week’s newsletter. 

(written by Mr Brewster) 

Light the South 

We are excited to announce that our ‘Little Light’ has been completed and collected in readiness to be part of the 
Light the South trail coming to Southampton in the summer. This amazing design was created by our Art Council 
and painted by the super talented Meg Carr. We look forward to welcoming our Little Light back to school in 
September to join our little leverets. For more information about the trail please visit:  

https://lightthesouth.co.uk/ 

Thank you for all of your support with the funding of this project, through book donations and book sales. If you 
would like to donate directly to Southampton Children’s Hospital 
please visit this link: 

 https://www.justgiving.com/page/1714143363479kingsworthy 

Thank you for your continued support.  

(written by Mrs Smallwood) 

mailto:admin@kingsworthy.hants.sch.uk
https://lightthesouth.co.uk/
https://www.justgiving.com/page/1714143363479kingsworthy


First to Ten Outstandings 

Congratulations to Megan (3S) and Emmy (5W) who both received their 10th 
Outstanding of this academic year. They both got there on the same day!  

Well done girls and hopefully you will inspire other children to get there too – so 
many are very close! 

Where are you from? 

We would love to celebrate the cultural diversity of our families within our school. If you have any family 
members, or if your family is from somewhere outside of England, please fill out the form below. These will be 
compiled to go on a Geography board within school, along with a photo and quote from the child about what 
makes that place special to them. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=aFGwOuTc0ka4I3AQYuSnnNFX0LkCja5Jj5OLWi2Wc-
9URERSMUNRTkM0NDJBUFpaNldNVlhNUk1TTS4u 

Road safety 

At Kings Worthy Primary, we believe it is important to reinforce the message about road safety whether we are 
walking, cycling, scootering or as a car passenger.  

The following graph shows Hampshire’s child casualties for 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

199 children between the ages of 0-15 years were either injured or seriously injured on Hampshire roads!! We 
have signed up for 2 interactive road safety sessions provided by the Hampshire Road Safety Team. These will be 
held in June for Years 2 and 5. These interactive sessions last between 30-45 minutes. They encourage 
discussions about road safety and allow children to complete activities which reinforce the importance of being 
safe by the road. 

 

Reminder 

The school will be closed on Monday 6th May for the May Day Bank Holiday. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=aFGwOuTc0ka4I3AQYuSnnNFX0LkCja5Jj5OLWi2Wc-9URERSMUNRTkM0NDJBUFpaNldNVlhNUk1TTS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=aFGwOuTc0ka4I3AQYuSnnNFX0LkCja5Jj5OLWi2Wc-9URERSMUNRTkM0NDJBUFpaNldNVlhNUk1TTS4u


Spelling Shed 

Well done to 2C who have knocked 4R off the top spot (although they are still close behind!).  A great effort from 
all three classes on the leader board this week. Congratulations to Jake, who has made it to the top of the leader 
board for the first time and a great effort from Vlad and Felix as well.  Keep up the great work. 

Classes 

1st Place – 2C 

2nd Place – 4R 

3rd Place – 2B 

 

Individuals 

1st Place – Jake, Year 2 

2nd Place – Vlad, Year 4 

3rd Place – Felix, Year 2 

(written by Mrs Cowling) 

Maths Shed 

 

 

It has been another exciting week on the maths shed leader board. 6S managed to keep their top spot, but the 
individual leader board has had a shake up! Well done to all of the winners!  

Can you make it the top next week? 

Classes 

1st Place – 6S   

2nd Place – 6B  

3rd Place – 5S  

Individuals 

1st Place – Oscar C, Year 6 

2nd Place – Henry, Year 6 

3rd Place – Jack, Year 6 

(written by Mrs Smyth) 

Walk to school week 2024 

We have enrolled in the nationwide ‘Walk to School’ week which will take place Monday 20th May – Friday 24th 
May.  We would like as many children as possible to walk, cycle, scoot or skate to school for this week. We 
appreciate that it is not always possible to avoid using the car, but if you do travel this way, why not try park and 
stride. There are many benefits of walking to/part of the way to school and also helps reduce the amount of 
traffic around the school grounds. Children will be asked to record their method of transport to school for this 
week. There will be a prize for the class in KS1 and KS2 who record the most sustainable journeys over the week! 

We will also be running a poster competition, organised by the Hampshire Road Safety Team. More details will be 
provided to the children soon!!! 

 

(written by Mrs Williams) 



Jamie Dodson 

Headteacher 

House Points – Week One 

 

 

 
Windsor 

536 

 
Portchester 

468 

 
Carisbrooke 

403 

 
Arundel 

396  

House Points – Termly Positions  

 

 

 
Windsor 

1st        

 
Portchester 

2nd    

 
Carisbrooke 

3rd           

 
Arundel 

4th          

School Meals 

Please see the attached link below on updated information on school meals and current menus. 

https://www.kingsworthy.hants.sch.uk/key-information/school-meals 


